
I just glanced at the vacation requests for 2025. We have 50 people out of 103 that 
have not entered anything in yet. Please have your requests in by Nov 13th so I can 
start working with people on what mistakes have been made. I will take a day next week 
and look at all the comments. I will message anyone that needs to make some changes. 
I will never change your vacation requests without telling you what needs done first.  
 
As a reminder, comments are helpful so I can help you bid things in the correct order to 
have the best chance at getting weeks you need. That being said, it is never a 
guarantee as it is based on seniority order.  
 
Thank you for all your efforts, 
 
Melinda Byerly 
BLET DIV 13 VLC 
309-351-3154 
melab23@yahoo.com 
 


